Amanda Teater 665 Sequoia Lane Mansfield, OH 44904 May 11, 2022

Jennifer Crum
Director of Student Services
Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center
890 West Fourth Street
Mansfield, OH 44906

Dear Jennifer Crum:

It is with mixed feelings that I would like to submit my resignation of my .4 FTE Occupational Therapy position at Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center. I have loved working in this position especially with Mansfield City Schools Preschool. At this time, my husband and I have decided to enter a new phase of becoming foster parents. As we accept little ones into our home with unforeseen needs, I'd like to set this endeavor as a priority. As we previously discussed, I would request to transition to an independent contract for the 2022-2023 school year. If there are gaps where our fostering services are not needed, I would be willing to be available on an as needed basis to continue to provide Occupational Therapy services through Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center.

My last day at Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center for the 2021-2022 school year will be May 25, 2022. I would be happy to meet with you regarding the proposed resignation and independent contract as necessary.

Sincerely,

Amanda Teater

Occupational Therapist